Unity Utilities District
PO Box 231
Unity, ME 04988

Dermianid for Payrieni
Final Notice before Collections

October 19, 2017

Mickey Mouse
1 Minnie Lane
Unity, ME 04988

Dear Mr, Mouse,
Your sewer account with the Unity Utilities District is past due. Our records

show that the last payment on your account was made on April 3,2017. The
total amount due as of the last billing date of July 1, 2017 was $187.32.

The trustees of the District are willing to meet with you to discuss your account.
A payment plan may be possible to bring your account current if you are not able
to pay the account in full. Please call 505-0837 to set up a meeting with the
trustees.

Please be aware that this is the last notice you will receive concerning your
account. [f'the account has not been paid in full, or payment arrangements made
within 30 days of the date of this notice, we will turn Your account over to an
outside collection firm. Failure to abide by a payment agreement, if executed, will

also result in your account being furned over to a collection Sfirm.

If you have any questions regarding your account, please contact the District at
505-0837.

Sincerely,

Kevin Spigel
Charles Schaefer
Patricia Clark
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